

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Thu, Oct 25, 2018 at 8:12 AM

Request to extent the decision date for the Diehl 111 Permit Application, File no. M2018-054

bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> To: Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Cc: "cmang@semaconstruction.com" <cmang@semaconstruction.com>

The current decision date for the Diehl Borrow Pit Application, M2018-054 is Nov 1. We waive our right to a decision on that date and request a new decision date of November 8, 2018. This will allow time for you review. We understand that you can make a decision earlier than the 8th of November is the responses are adequate.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10